From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: Deleon, Josepha; "Tucker, Shelly"”

Cc: Grubbs, Richard T; mark@laenvironmental.com

Subject: RE: Submit the attached delineation plan to NMOCD for 1RP-4715

Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 9:38:00 AM

Attachments: approved_1RP - 4818 Salado Draw RWCS Produced Water Spill Delineation Report February 2018.pdf

Good morning Ms. DelLeon:

NMOCD approves of the additional delineation completed for 1RP-4818 and proposed remediation
plan with these clarifications:
e |sthere a plan for remediation of the area represented by SB-8? Chloride levels exceed 600
mg/kg at 1-2 ft. bgs.
e Confirmation bottom and sidewall/edge samples are required for each of the proposed
differing depths of excavation.
e Provide a scaled map with the confirmation samples demarcated.

Please confirm or inform for clarification.
Like approval from BLM required.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Deleon, Josepha [mailto:JDXD@chevron.com]

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 10:34 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Grubbs, Richard T <rtgrubbs@chevron.com>; mark@laenvironmental.com
Subject: FW: Submit the attached delineation plan to NMOCD for 1RP-4715
Importance: High

Olivia, attached is the work plan for 1RP-4818.

From: Grubbs, Richard T

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 11:58 AM

To: Deleon, Josepha <JDXD@chevron.com>

Cc: Debeyssey, Svetlana < LDebeyssey@chevron.com>; Macurdy, David William
<david.macurdy@chevron.com>; Tarr, Stephen S <STarr@chevron.com>; Mark Larson

<Mark@laenvironmental.com>
Subject: Submit the attached delineation plan to NMOCD for 1RP-4715

Josie,

Please submit the attached Delineation Report for 1RP-4818 to Olivia Yu with the NMOCD.
Please cc Shelly Tucker with the BLM, myself, and Mark Larson.


mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:JDXD@chevron.com
mailto:stucker@blm.gov
mailto:rtgrubbs@chevron.com
mailto:mark@laenvironmental.com
mailto:JDXD@chevron.com
mailto:LDebeyssey@chevron.com
mailto:david.macurdy@chevron.com
mailto:STarr@chevron.com
mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com

Regards,
Rich



